
 
 We believe that safeguarding children is everyone’s responsibility. 

At Lambley we are committed to keeping our children safe from harm. Lee Christopher, Rebecca Shardlow and Jennifer Swinburne have 
responsibility for safeguarding & child protection. If we have any concerns reported to us we will always take action to protect a child and inform the 

relevant agencies. 

 

 

Life at Lambley 
Be ready, respectful and resilient 

 

Friday 17th September 2021       Newsletter 2 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back! 
 
The children have had a wonderful week and 
school is in full flow! 
 
This week was all about the start of our extra-
curricular opportunities for the children (with 
many more to follow). 
 
Beech and Oak continued their work with Notts 
Cricket Club focusing on staying healthy. Whilst 
Pine began hockey lessons. 
 
DCP Drumming were also welcomed back into 
school for the first drum lessons. After the initial 
assembly last week, the interest has been 
incredible. We have nearly 40 children learning to 
play the drums! Thank you for supporting this 
club. The afternoon was a great success and we 
are proud of the start the children have made with 
their drumming. 
 
After-school football with Mr. Conroy restarted 
this week. Again, with incredible popularity. Whilst 
Mr. Robinson will restart girl’s football next 
Tuesday. 
 
School are looking into developing even more 
clubs with cooking club and art club currently 
being organised.  
 
These extra-curricular opportunities are so 
important. It is great to finally be running them 
again and giving the children the chance to excel 
with their interests. 
 
If there are other opportunities that your children 
would like, please do not hesitate to let me know 
and we will see if we can provide them. 
  

Lee Christopher 

Contacts 
 

Office Manager: Mrs. Yvette Newton 
Office Administrator: Mrs Catherine Aizlewood 
Head Teacher:  Mr Lee Christopher  
Tel: 0115 9313515 
Email : office@lambley.notts.sch.uk 
 

Parents’ Evening 
 
Our teacher/parent consultations will take place on Monday 
4th October and Wednesday 6th October. 
 
As it stands, these appointments will be face to face in 
school, providing the opportunity to find out how your child 
has settled into school this year and to discuss strengths and 
areas for development.  
 
A letter will be sent nearer the time to confirm the details 
and timings and to outline whether there has been any 
changes (due to changes in Governmental guidance). 
 
We look forward to celebrating your children’s work with 
you on these days.  
 
 

Multi-Skills 
 
A quick reminder that Elm and Birch classes are attending a 
multi-skills event at Carlton Academy next Friday (24th). 
Please make sure they arrive at school in full school PE kit 
and bring their school uniform in a bag (in case they need to 
change into it when they get back.) 
 
They will return to school towards the end of lunchtime, so 
will need a packed lunch. Please let the office know whether 
you are providing the lunch or would like school to prepare 
them a packed lunch. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 


